MAINE REGIONAL SCHOOL UNIT #50
SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING
THURSDAY, APRIL 28, 2022
SOUTHERN AROOSTOOK COMMUNITY SCHOOL
6:30 P.M.

MINUTES

This meeting was available via Zoom at
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83378437 1907?pwd=eklOWXdZdkIENWJINciM3RUZhcjUvZz09

The public was invited to attend this Special Board Meeting, also.

Board members present: Barbara Burton, Laura Farnsworth, Stephen Porter and Greg Ryan.
Shannon Crandall and Paula Stevens attended remotely.

Larry Greenlaw and Carman Lilley were absent.
Others staff present: Elaine Small and Natasha Winslow
Dyer Brook Town Manager, Florence Hardy was in attendance.

1. Call the meeting to order and declare a quorum.
The Chair declared a quorum and called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m.; he flag salute followed.

2. Budget Presentation

Business Manager, Natasha Winslow presented a slide preview of the proposed budget which focused
on cuts made as well as cost increases.

Natasha asked for comments and questions and responded to those presented.

3. Public Comments
Superintendent Porter spoke briefly to address the finalized budget.

4. Finalize and Adopt FY23 Budget for RSU #50.

There being no further discussion, the Chair called for a motion.
It was moved by Greg Ryan, seconded by Laura Farnsworth and voted unanimously to
accept the FY23 budget as presented.

5. Other: n/a

6. Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned by unanimous decision at 7:00 p.m.

Respectively Submitted,




